
The Villages Archery Club
         Meeting Agenda

                                                           11 May 2015

Welcome:
    We welcome the new the members.  Explain what membership means.  

Financial Report:
Last Month Balance: $5.195.48

             

Old Business:

1. We hosted a 900 Round Invitational Tournament on 3 May.  We had 42 
shooters who participated.   Thanks to everyone who worked the tournament.  

2. Range Misters 
May ………Henry Landsberg
June ………John Gauger
July ………Charlie Zelonis
August ……Bill Southwick
September ..Charlie Campney
October …..Tom Hart

New Business:

1. Our next scheduled shoot will be held on Sunday, 14 June.  We will shoot the 900 
Round.    This will be our last Invitational Tournament until 27 September. Would 
anyone like to volunteer to help with registration?

a. Registration: Nathalie Heydet,
b. Run the Line:  Bob Sirek has volunteered.

   We will have our June club meeting on 8 June, so we can make plans for the 
tournament at that next meeting.

We will have a work party on Friday, 12 June, at 9:00AM to set up the range for this
tournament. (NOTE: Friday not Thursday due to Camp Villages)

2. The 2015 Camp Villages Archery Schedule has been established by The Villages as
follows:

a. Thursday, 11 June, from 9:00AM to Noon
b. Thursday, 9 July,     “          “              “
c. Thursday, 30 July    “          “              “

This means our first Camp Villages session will be on 11 June.  Who will volunteer to 
help work this event?   I will pass around a sign-up sheet.



3. Our 2015 archery lessons for The Villages Middle School will end on Thursday of 
this week.  The kids will shoot for medals in a course ending competition.   Many 
thanks to the club members who have come out each week to help the kids and 
make this a successful program.  This effort has made over $1,000 for our club, after 
expenses.

4. 2015 Club dues will be collected tonight.  You can bring your $10 to the front table 
at the end of the meeting. The combination on the door to the shop has been 
changed and only current paid members will get the new combination.

5. As a reminder, the ONLY way you can join the Archery Club or renew your dues is 
at a club meeting.  We are no longer accepting payment given to other persons or 
mailed in.  You must be present at a meeting to pay your dues.  

6.  As many of you know, we have yellow club shirts that we wear at club events or 
when we participate in competitions.  The club logos are done on our shirts by 
CUSTOM APPEARL, which is located in the Southern Trace Shopping Center.  We
also have Club Hat available.

7. As a reminder, if you move a target in any of the target positions from 1 through 12, it
is your responsibility to return the target to its standard position before you leave 
the range.  The standard positions are as follows:

a. Targets 1 - 4 are set at 60 yards
b. Targets 5 – 8 are set at 50 yards
c. Targets 9 – 12 are set a 40 yards

A notice will be posted at the range indicating the correct target positions

8. I will depart for my summer home in Idaho the end of this month.  In my absence 
Dee Steinheiser, our Vice President, will conduct our meetings and run the club 
business.  I will return the end of September.

9. The club’s Web Page is up and running.  You can visit the web site at: 
http://villagesarchery.com/.  

10. For the “SHOW & TELL” tonight I will about TARGET PANIC: what it is and how
we can deal with it..

http://villagesarchery.com/

